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The Easton Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on Monday, April 10, 2017 at 7:30PM in
the Conference Room of the Easton Town Hall, 225 Center Road, to consider the following Special Permit
Application, SP-17-01, Affordable Accessory Apartment, per Zoning Regulations 4.3.14, 7.8 and 7.2, Michael F.

Linnane Jr. and Patricia & Matthew N. & Kerry Anne Linnane (owners of record), proposing a two bedroom
affordable accessory apartment to be located above an existing three bay garage at 101 Burr Street, “Site Plan
Prepared For Michael F. Linnane Jr., Patricia Linnane & Matthew N. Linnane & Kerry Anne Linnane, 101 Burr
Street, Easton, Connecticut, December 12, 2002”, last revised 1/31/2017, prepared by Mark A. Ochman, P.E.,
Licensed Land Surveyor, Ochman Associates, Inc. A copy of the application is on file in the Town Clerk’s Office.
Dated this 28th day of February, 2017 by the Chairman, Robert Maquat, Easton Planning & Zoning Commission

Please publish in the March 30, and April 6, 2017 issues of the Easton

Courier.
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